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Audit Report - District Financials for FY ending 6/30/20

Ms. Kayla Horton with Horton, McNulty and Saeteurn, LLP, presented her review of
the District’s Financial Statements for Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2020. The Inde-
pendent Auditor’s Report contains the opinions of the accounting firm regarding their
review of the District’s financial position as of June 30, 2020 and the results of its op-
erations and changes in net assets and cash flow for the year. The review was con-
ducted in conformity with the accounting principles and systems prescribed by the
State Controller’s Office and State regulations governing Special Districts.

Annual Report of Discontinuations of Residential Service

Per Senate Bill 998 the Water Shut-off Protection Act, the District is to post an annual
report of residential service discontinuations for non-payment. This year the District
had one (1) shut-off prior to April 1, 2020. The service was subsequently restored.
There were no additional shut-offs during the remainder of the year.

AC Pipe Condition Assessment Study

The AC Pipe Study was presented to the Board by District Man-
ager Chris Muehlbacher. The study revealed that the District has
very acidic soils in numerous areas throughout the District that

compromises the life expectancy of the pipe. The study also revealed that the smaller
pipe is more impacted. The Board asked that the Resource and Planning Committee
continue to review the information in evaluating the system and planning for the future.

Quotable Quotes....

"A customer is the most important visitor on
our premises. He is not dependent on us. We
are dependent on him. He is not an interruption
in our work. He is the purpose of it. He is not
an outsider in our business. He is part of it. We
are not doing him a favor by serving him. He

We Love Our Customers!

S s domo us a favor by giving us an opportunity
o %%M to do so." ~ Mahatma Gandhi




Help Us Help You....

If you have a concern, complaint or request, please contact the District Office. All of
us here at Centerville CSD appreciate our customers and we make it our personal goal
to ensure that all of your questions and concerns are taken care of to your satisfaction.
Regardless of how large or small the request, always call the District Office first. We
do not actively check social media to see if there is an issue in the District. If it is a
possible leak on your property, low or high water pressure, a water quality issue, a high
water bill or simply wanting some information regarding Board decisions, we are here
to help you. Please give us a call and let us serve you. Together we are Centerville.

Holiday Schedule

The District Office will be closed:
February 8th - To observe Lincoln’s Birthday
February 15th - President’s Day
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Grant School
Kindergarten Round-Up

& COVID VACCINATIONS If you have or know of a child that lives in the Grant
~ School District who will be attending Kindergarten next
Have you signed up to get your COVID Vaccina- year, now is the time to call the school office at 343-
tion? If not, go to the website below and register: 0561 and sign up for kindergarten. Kindergarten regis-

. o tration packets will be mailed in mid February. Chil-
www.co.shasta.ca.us/ready/covid-19/vaccinations dren must be 5 years old by September 1, 2021 in order

to register for the 2021-2022 school year. Parents of
children turning 5 between September 2nd and Decem-
ber 2nd, 2021 should call the office for enrollment op-
tions.

Average Water Usage for the month:

Compare the usage on your water bill with

the average of the District.

January’s Average: 1,800 cubic - feet.
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ScHEDULED BOARD MEETINGS:
» The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meetmg will be C @
held Wednesday, February 17th at 7:00 pm, via Zoom

% See agenda for details and login information.

%ﬁ The public is always welcome. %
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